From:

Sent: 10 December 2018 17:16
To: Meynell, Charlotte
Subject: 10 York Rise 2018/2672/P - 10 York Rise, NW5 1SS

Ref: 2018/2672/P - 10 York Rise NWS5 1SS

Dear Charlotte Meynell,

_have a direct view of the top floor of 10 York Rise. I've seen the plans

that Deborah and Heini Schneebeli proposed for the top floor, and fully support their application.
I’'m greatly in favour of the reconfiguration of the windows they propose - it means there will be less
glass and therefore less overlooking of neighbours.

| confess I’'m totally baffled as to why you wouldn’t recommend approval for this, a simple piece of
good architecture. | hope very much you’ll reconsider.

yours

Ursula Owen OBE
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